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COMMUNITY CALENDAR

October

1—Wayman Chapman concert, Maryhill Winery
1-31—Pumpkin Funland at Ramussen Farms, Hood River 
2—SOVRNE Car Show & Old Car Race, 8 a.m., Goldendale
2—Hops Festival, Hood River
2—Appraisal clinic, Maryhill Museum
2-3—Car is King Weekend, Maryhill Museum
7-9—”Same Time, Next Year,” Columbia Center for the Arts, Hood River 
8-9—Tri-Cities Health and Fitness Expo, TRAC Center, Pasco
10—Ben Macy and Friends concert, Maryhill Winery
12—KPUD commission meeting, 2 p.m., Goldendale
12-14—Museum Week, $3/student, Maryhill Museum
15—Brian Granse concert, Maryhill Winery
15-17—Valley Harvest Fest, Hood River
16—Kit Garoutte concert, Maryhill Winery 
16—Entry deadline for “I’m Dreaming of a White Salmon” poster     
          contest, Inn of White Salmon, info@whitesalmonarts.org
16-17—Gorge Fruit and Craft Fair, free, Hood River Fairgrounds
24—Columbia Gorge Marathon, Hood River
26—KPUD commission meeting, 2 p.m., Goldendale
29—Halloween costume party, Skamania County Fairgrounds 
30—Trunk or Treat, Main Street in Goldendale, 4 p.m. to 8 p.m.
31—Community Safe Halloween event, White Salmon

To have an event listed in the Community Calendar, call (509) 773-7606.

Klickitat PUD was well represented again 
this year at the Klickitat County Fair, 
with many employees volunteering their 
time and energy to make the fair and 
parade a memorable one. 

A big thank you goes to Kathy 
Loveland, her husband Joe, Melissa Huwe 
and Ana Christen for their creativity and 
patience in designing another float. 

The float was decorated with the fair 
theme, “Barbed Wire and Roses.”  

A thank you also is in order for 
Julius Robison and Bill Rogers for their 
help with preparation and delivery of 
materials, as well as driving the float 
during the parade.

Finally, a thank you goes to KPUD 
employees who volunteered their time—
especially on the weekend—to set up or 
take down the booth, work various shifts 
and make sure the bucket truck was on 
display. 

Many KPUD customers stopped 
by the booth this year and picked up 
balloons, nightlights, pens, pencils, lots of 
information on rebates, conservation and 

the landfill gas expansion project, and 
free gift bags.  

KPUD appreciates all of its employees’ 

hard work and the customers who 
supported their utility at the fair.  

Hope to see everyone again next year. 

KPUD Volunteers Have Fun at the Fair

Klickitat PUD’s parade float was created by Kathy and Joe Loveland, Melissa Huwe and Ana Christen.

According to the National Fire Protection Association, a home 
fire occurs every 82 seconds in the United States. 

To heat your home safely, look for equipment 
bearing the 
Underwriters 
Laboratories (UL) 
mark. It means 
UL engineers 
have tested 
representative 
samples of the 
product for 
safety hazards. 

Keep portable space heaters at least 36 inches away from 
combustible materials, including furniture, bedding, clothing 
and pets. Turn them off when you are not in the room or when 
you go to sleep. 

Supervise children at all times when space heaters are in 
use. Check for frayed or split wires, or overheating. Have all 
problems repaired by a professional. 

To heat your home safely, look for equipment 

Laboratories (UL) 

Make Room For Space Heaters


